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           26th July, 2011 
O R D E R

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri N.K. Jain r/o. WZ—603, Palam Village, New Delhi – 110045, forwarded by Medical Council of India, alleging professional misconduct on the part of Dr. Sweta, in issuing false MLC (No.23426 dated 25.11.2009) report in respect of Shri Ramesh Chand Jain.

The Delhi Medical Council notes that as per written statement of Dr. Sweta and Dr. S. Bhattacharjee, Medical Superintendent, Deen Dayal Upadhayay Hospital, the MLC No. 23426 dated 25.11.2009 was not prepared by Dr. Sweta.  The Delhi Medical Council observes that opinion of injuries being ‘grievous’ in nature as mentioned in the aforesaid MLC report is supported by the clinical findings recorded in the MLC itself, the notes of orthopaedic departments of Deen Dayal Upadhayay Hospital as well as the X-ray report No. 6325 dated 25.11.2009 as per which X-ray left hand had fracture proximal phalanx of 5th digit.  

It is, therefore, the decision of the Delhi Medical Council that no irregularities were observed in the MLC report no. 23426 dated 25.11.2009.
Complaint stands disposed. 

       By the Order & in the name of

             Delhi Medical Council

                     (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

   Secretary

Contd/-
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Copy to :-

1) Shri N.K. Jain, r/o. WZ—603, Palam Village, New Delhi – 110045

2) Medical Superintendent, Deen Dayal Upadhayay Hospital, Hari Nagar, New Delhi – 110064 

3) Dr. Sweta, Through Medical Superintendent, Deen Dayal Upadhayay Hospital, Hari Nagar, New Delhi – 110064 
4) Deputy Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi – 110077 – with reference to letter No. MCI-211(2)(44)/2010-Ethics/73046 dated 10.2.2010 – for information.
                      (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 







    Secretary

